
From: Anna Lopez <> 
Sent: 19 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Comments on policy for former Dairy Crest site 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I'd like to register my support for the Atmos Project plan for the site, and the need for 
any future plans for the site to consider the impact of climate breakdown. Given the 
failure of COP26 to ensure meaningful commitments to limit climate breakdown, 
young people such as myself will live in an increasingly uninhabitable world. 
Community based plans such as the Atmos project will limit these impacts locally, 
and any future plans for the site should include the same provisions to protect the 
town from flooding, as well as energy coming from renewable sources. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Anna Lopez 


